
 

 
 

April 4th, 20202 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATON FOR PEOPLE RECEIVING SUPPLIES FROM FRIEND AND 

FAMILY OUTSIDE MOBERT 

  

Please consider the following conditions when ordering and receiving any groceries or other supplies from 

family and friends outside of Mobert – at the Mobert gate. 

  

1. Any goods should be placed in cardboard box or other container with the name of the person it is to be 

delivered to.  If in bags, please tie the bags and put the person’s name clearly on the bag. 

2. People who are delivering goods should: 

a. First, wait until there is no one else in the immediate area. 

b. When safe, get out of your vehicle and place them on the delivery table and then leave. 

c. No visiting or socializing is permitted in and around vehicles. 

3. Please be patient.  We will receive deliveries and deliver them in the community as soon as possible. 

 We have limited people and are doing our best.  
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